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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

2/10 

Liturgy 

 

Tuesday 

3/10 

Individual photographs 

Y2 Multi-sports @ chantry 

After school club - Tennis 

Y3/4 

Wednesday 

4/10 

After school club - Tennis 

Y1/2 

Middle school open evening 

Thursday 

5/10 

After school club—Multi 

Skills and Yr2 Football 

Friday 

6/10 

PTFA meeting @2pm 

church hall 

Celebration 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  98.4% 

Year 1 – 98% 

Year 2  - 97.8% 

Year 3  - 99% 

Year 4  -  100% 

Whole school:  98.7% 

National target: 96% 

27th September 2017 

MCMILLAN COFFEE AFTERNOON: 

We are hosting a Macmillan Coffee 

Afternoon tomorrow - please join 

us, there will be lots of delicious 

cakes available - all made by the 

children 

Next weeks Statement to live by :  I  know what to do if I        
   see someone being hurt 

N  

R Noah 

1 Luke 

2 Freya 

3 Cleone & Liam 

4 Philip 

N Jayden 

R Max 

1 Max 

2 Seth 

3 William 

4 Sophie 

Last week 

attendance   

winners: 

Year 4 

MIDDLE SCHOOL ADMISSIONS: The portal is now open for applications for 

middle school and these should be completed by 31 October. 

YEAR 2 MULTI-SPORTS:  Year 2 will be taking part in multi sports at Chantry 

Middle School on Tuesday afternoon. 

INDIVIDUAL SCHOOL PHOTOGRPAHS: The photographer will be in school on 

Tuesday, he will be starting at 08.30 in the church hall if you would like you child 

photographed with any siblings not at our school. 

PTFA AGM: Friday 6th October @ 2pm in the church hall - all welcome.  

OPEN EVENING MIDDLE SCHOOL:  Year 4 parents are invited to attend 

Newminster and Chantry Middle Schools Opening Evening on Wednesday 4 October, 5 

- 7pm. 

CRAZY SOCK DAY: FRIDAY 13TH OCT:  On Friday 13 October children can come 

to school wearing crazy socks in return for a donation of sweets or chocolate for the 

November Night of Nutty Nonsense. 

NURSERY 30 HOURS: Parents must re-confirm their eligibility for the 30 hours 

free childcare by the end date on their codes.  You can do this by logging onto your 

government gateway account.  Any problems, please contact HMRC (0300 123 4097) 

NURSERY ADMISSIONS: If you haven’t already, please register your child for our 

nursery.  Registration forms are available from the school office. 

SCHOOL DIARY ON THE WEBSITE:  A list of events for the Autumn Term has 

already been distributed to all parents but we are also using the school website 

calendar and parents can refer to this to check events happening in school. 
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